THIS IS A DECISION PAPER:

TO:

Members of the Hardin County Board of Education

FROM:
Nannette Johnston, Superintendent

DATE:
November  6th 2014


SUBJECT:
Central Hardin High School Choir Trip 

DISCUSSION:

The Central Hardin Choir, in order to continue the success and positive growth of the Choir program, wishes to travel to Pigeon Forge/Gatlinburg Tennessee for a Choral Workshop.  This will be held Monday April 6th – Wednesday April 8thth 2015.  The students will be transported via Commercial Carrier for the entire trip.  The trip will cost approximately $400 per student and includes meals, admission, registration for performance, and transportation. The trip will include ~ 50 students who participate in Advanced Choir and Women’s Advanced Choir and 5 parent chaperones.  
PROPOSAL

The Hardin County Board of Education approve out-of-state travel via Commercial Carrier for the Central Hardin High School Choir for the trip outlined above. 

RECOMMENDATION:

I recommend that the Hardin County Board of Education approve the CHHS Choir trip.

RECOMMENDED MOTION:

I move that the Hardin County Board of Education approve CHHS Choir trip.

